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Area Volunteers Celebrate Earth Day 
 

Many folks from throughout the region celebrated the 46th annual Earth Day April 22 with events planned around that day 
and week. Here in Cleveland, on April 30, 12 volunteers with the Friends of Hika Bay joined forces to plant several dozen trees 
at the Fischer Creek Conservation Area to enhance it for erosion control, recreation, birds and wildlife.

LNRP would like to thank the volunteers who took time out of a beautiful Saturday to help us.
If you would like to participate in future work days and events in Cleveland, contact Jenn at jenn@lnrp.org.

VILLAGE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Welcome warmer weather! 
As we see people out and about the Village this can serve as 

a reminder to keep your yard looking nice.  Village ordinances 
require basic maintenance and upkeep of properties.  Cut your 
lawn on a regular basis and make sure to stop the spread of any 
noxious weeds.  Garbage pickup is on Mondays and garbage 
cans can only be out 24 hours before and after garbage pickup.  
Also, look around the outside of your house and clean up any 
extra items you have stored outside and no longer work or 
you no longer use. You could sell, dispose, or recycle them, or 
donate to a local charity.  If you still have a use for it find a spot 
to store it in your garage, shed or basement.  Do a little clean 
up to keep your neighborhood and the Village looking good. 

The new Village website at www.clevelandwi.gov is 
continually being updated with useful information, bookmark 
it today. You will find everything from office hours, contacts, 
meeting minutes, park rules, park rental information, building 

permit information and yard waste hours to village history 
...and much more. 

A warm welcome to the new Village Trustees elected in 
April. Jake Holzwart was born and raised in Cleveland and 
lives here with his wife and daughter. Robert Fink and his wife 
retired to Cleveland when the lake drew them here, along with 
all our small town has to offer. Andy Williams was reelected 
as trustee and joins Nick Jaeger, John Ader and Joel Roehrig, 
who are presently serving on the Village Board. I want to thank 
them all and the many citizen members of the committees and 
commissions for their time and expertise. They along with 
our knowledgeable staff are dedicated and good to work with.

I’m proud to call Cleveland home!

Kathy
Village President

Cleveland Fire Department
We would like to thank everyone who attended our brat fry this year! It was successful with all your support!  

Winners: $500 Kurt Brandt; $250 Austen Vogel; $100 Bing Holzwart; $25 JP Albright, Luke Kraemer, Jan Strysick, 
Jim Justinger, Bob Woycke, and Anna Dassler. 

If you are interested in being part of the Fire Department, please talk to a current member or show up at a drill! Fire drill is 
first and third Mondays, 7:00pm; first responder drill, second and fourth Thursdays, 7:00pm. 

Thanks again~ Have a great summer!!!



A better variety of music from the 
70s, 80s, 90s and today!

www.WLKN.com
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SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

Steaks
Seafood
Pasta
Sandwiches
Pizza

14136 Cedar Lake Rd • Kiel, WI 53042
(920) 894-1609

www.thecedarskiel.com

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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Quality Custom Built Homes • Remodeling • Additions

CONSTRUCTION LLC
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

www.stuckmannconstructionllc.com
dennis@stuckmannconstrutionllc.com

Dennis Stuckmann
N9541 Buck Tail Run                     Phone: 920-565-3713
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020                      Cell: 920-946-0067

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. William Kesting
www.stmarksucccleveland.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

Centreville Settlement
OPEN HOUSE:   Sat., July 23rd from 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Volunteers are needed –can you share 2-3 hours of your time for a worthy cause?
• Brat Fry from 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. with Vintage Baked Goods for sale
• Silent auction/raffle being planned		     • Lutze Housebarn Tours
• Old time musical entertainment		     • Rendezvous Encampment
• Spinning Wheel and Weaving Demonstrations	   • Pioneer Toys & Games for kids
• Glimpse into a German Immigrant garden	    • Contact Kathy Sixel 693-8525 

Work with the Team!  2016 Work Days at Lutze Housebarn. Saturdays, 9:30 a.m. 
until 4:30 p.m., with potluck meal at 12:30 p.m. Wear old clothes, work boots; bring 
gloves, hat, and toolbox! May 21st June 4th, 18th July 2nd, 16th,  Special Event- Open 
House  July 23rd, 30th, August 13th, 27th September 10th, 25th October 8th, 22nd 
November 5th, 19th Directions: 13630 S. Union Rd. Newton, WI. Take I-43 to exit 
137, go west to South Union Road and turn right (north). 

Garden Expansion.  Several new steps will be taken by Master Gardeners Niles 
and Barb Klaves at the Historic Housebarn Garden this year.  More work will be done 
on the garden expansion areas, breaking up the soil and adding compost. The new 
area will be planted with farm crops: wheat, oats, barley and rye.  Niles is planting 
heirloom seeds and adding strawberries and several varieties of German tomatoes.  
The grape vines have been pruned and are now approaching their seventh year of 
production.  

Bake Oven Day = Flavors, Aromas and Fellowship.  After an intense morning 
cleaning the livestock housing area of the housebarn, volunteers traveled south to 
Mrs. Klessig’s farm where the 1850s outdoor wood-fired bake oven is located.  There 
were 20+ loaves of homemade bread baked-cranberry walnut cinnamon, sunflower, 
flaxseed and wheat berry, whole wheat bread and pecan raisin-chocolate bread.  The 
delicious customized pizzas created by the members were topped with fresh oregano, 
ramps, morels, olives, onions, pepperoni, fennel, basil, venison sausage, and cheese.  
Chris Kuehnel was lead baker.

Thank you to everyone who attended our Open House on April 14th.  It was 
wonderful to see so many of you there.  We enjoyed meeting many new people and 
enjoying time with our friends and neighbors.  

Our Thrivent Action Team food drive for the Boys Scouts of Cleveland Pack 3948 
went very well.  Thank you to all of you who contributed the nearly 100 items we 
collected.  We are especially grateful for James Woelm who represented the scouts.  
He did an outstanding job greeting our guests and collecting the food.  Our event 
wouldn’t have been as successful without his help!

We are looking forward to serving you,
Peter Larson, FIC and Keith Grupe, FIC

Thank you from Thrivent Financial



TDS TELECOM offers a full line of high quality 
telecommunications products including SATELLITE TV, 

Voice Mail, Caller ID and more.
Serving CLEVELAND and the surrounding areas since 1908.

TDS TELECOM
Quality and Dependability Guaranteed!

1140 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland

920-693-8121

247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201

The Hickory House
Food & Spirits

Brian & Kristine Kieliszewski
Owners

1024 Hickory St., Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-8436 

hickoryhouse@tds.net & on Face Book
www.hickoryhouse.biz

Business Hours: Tues - Sun 3:30 pm - close
Kitchen: Tues - Sat 4-9 / Sunday 4-8

K.J. Collision
Repair

Ken Jacky
1132 Maple Street • Cleveland, WI 53015
Phone: 920-69-DENTS (920-693-3687)

All types of Auto Body Repair

looks like you need...

Phone: 920-693-3379
Cell: 920-627-2231

1105 Elm Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

Landscape Consultant

Personal Gardening

Interior Florals

Dave's Roofing
• free estimates
• porch roofs and gutters
• chimney flashings
• repair work 

Dave Villeneuve
Cleveland

693-3296
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FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Cleveland Lions Club News
 Hopefully we will enjoy nice weather for the Village garage sales 

and Lions Brat Fry.  We wish to extend a huge “Thank You” to all of 
the people who patronize us each year.  Profits are used to support 

community projects, such as little league baseball and soccer programs, Secret Santa, 
and the Dare program at Cleveland Elementary School.

Plans are underway for the 37th annual Dairyland Festival scheduled on Saturday 
August 6th and Sunday August 7th.   Saturday begins with a car show and craft fair 
from 10:00-4:00.  Music will be provided from 11:00-1:00 by “Missing Moonlight” 
and “Sounds of the Hound” and from 1:00-4:00 by DJ “Scooter Scribble”.  Food and 
refreshments will be available from 10:00-7:00.  Sunday we begin at 10:00 A.M. and 
run until 6:00 P.M. and the musical entertainment is “The Carl Laack Band” from 
1:00-5:00 P.M.  A parade is scheduled for 11:30 A.M. on Sunday.  The East Wind 
Garden Club will be participating with activities from 1:00-3:00 and the Cleveland 
Elementary P.T.A. is sponsoring games on Sunday.  We regularly receive volunteer 
help from the people in this community and we greatly appreciate your assistance.  
If you wish to offer your help this year, please contact Lion Charlie Kolb at 550-2033 
or Lion Ed Jesinski at 693-3479.  Lions are also selling raffle tickets which include a 
multitude of fine prizes made available by supporting individuals and merchants or 
businesses in this community.

The newly elected officers of the Cleveland Lions Club for the July 2016 thru June 2017 
year are: President-Charlie Kolb; 1st V. P.-Richard Lutze; 2nd V. P.-Scott Henschel; 3rd 
V. P.-Mark Johnson; Treasurer-Tom Fiedler; Dairyland Fest Treasurer-Tony Kowalski 
and Jeff Fritz co-treasurer; Secretary-Denise Fritz; Tail Twister-Dale Stuckmann; 
Lion Tamer-Dale Schuette; 2-Yr. Directors- Jerry Johnson and Mark Johnson; l-Yr. 
Directors- Paul Albright and Steve Simons; and Immediate Past President-Ed Jesinski.

We extend an invitation to any men and women interested in the volunteer efforts 
available through Lions Membership to contact any Lion or specifically Lions Charlie 
Kolb at (920) 550-2033 or Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250.  We would welcome your 
participation.

     
 

Make your reservation soon while space is still available for A Fireside Christmas! 
Join us for a festive day away to the Fireside Theater. “A Fireside Christmas” is sure to 
get you in the Christmas spirit. This show is a return to the tradition that has made 
the Fireside the number one choice for Christmas entertainment, the classic Fireside 
Christmas! Through songs, stories and dances – both traditional and original – they 
commit themselves to capturing the very heart and essence of the holiday season. 
Friday, December 9, 2016, Fireside Theater, Fort Atkinson, WI, $100 per person.

  
For more information, contact Cleveland State Bank’s Lakeshore Cruisers 

Coordinator, Marilyn Stenske at 693-8256, stop in at either our Howards Grove or 
Cleveland locations, or visit our website, www.bankatcsb.com, for registration. We 
invite our 50 plus neighbors to join us – no need to have an account with CSB, and 
really, you don’t even have to be over 50! If you have the time, be our guest, and plan 
an enjoyable day with friends and neighbors!

Cleveland State Bank 
Lakeshore Cruisers



Free estimates                           Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

Schuette's.
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.

5214 CTH X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office: 920-693-8044
Shop: 920-726-4443

WAYNE E. SCHUETTE

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢

Bank
 at…

Your Neighborly Bank
Cleveland Office	 Howards Grove Office
920-693-8256	 920-565-6000

www.bankatcsb.com
Member FDIC
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(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
   fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

Hello, Gardeners!
Hello, Gardeners,
Ah, spring is here.  I can smell the moldy leaves that I didn’t rake last fall. 
First off the garden club would like to thank all for their support by purchasing 

annuals and perennials at our yearly plant sale in May.
This is the only fund raiser we have so each and every sale is important to us. The 

garden Expo at the Dairyland Festival is an educational event and we never get close 
to breaking even there.  So every penny earned at our plant sale is essential to the 
operation of our club. 

Do you have leftover plastic pots that you’d like to get rid of?  The garden club is 
in great need of those pots which your annuals and perennials came in this year.  We 
wash and reuse them for our sale in May, and we are out!

Just give me a call, 693-8553 or email at fiedler@tds.net, and we can set up a drop 
off time.  Our address is 1023 Elm Street in Cleveland if you just want to drop them off.

Our Garden Expo will be Sunday, August 7th, 2016, at the Dairyland Festival.   For 
the container/arrangement competition, entries should be brought up to the Dairyland 
Festival site between 10 and 11:00 a.m.  Judging will happen shortly thereafter and 
winners will be announced at 1:00 p.m., just before the start of our 4 demonstrations.  
Entries will be on display for the afternoon and can be picked up again by 3:15 p.m.-
ish.  And immediately after the demonstrations, we will draw the names of the raffle 
prize winners.

It should be a lovely event to participate in so we hope you all come to visit our 
tent…..and buy raffle tickets….a lot of them. 

Have a great summer, until next time.
		  Happy Gardening!       Lynn Fiedler for the East Wind Garden Club

Greater Centerville Historians 
At present the Greater Centerville Historians are unable to meet.  If anyone is 

willing to help organize the meetings, please contact Kirsten Husband, 693-8302.
Since the late 1840’s there had been a brewery in Centerville.  The first brewery 

burned down in the 1880’s at the time when making harbor improvements was the 
big issue. It was located on the corner of Birch and Washington Street in Hika.  It was 
not until 1890 that the brewery was rebuilt.  A new company was formed which was 
a cooperative venture, with local people.  It went bankrupt in two years.  In 1899 the 
Garzke Brothers bought the brewery and operated it until 1914.  The building was 
torn down, and there has been no further effort to conduct such a business in the 
village. Incidentally, the bricks from the old brewery were used to build the Mikadow 
Theater in Manitowoc.
Story by Rudolph Mill



5

1016 W. Madison Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

693-3133

"Looking good at . . ."
Bonnies' 

His-N-Her Doos

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

Insurance products issued or offered by Thrivent 
Financial, the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans, Appleton, WI. Not all 
products are available in all states. Thrivent 
Financial representatives are licensed insurance 
agents/producers of Thrivent. 
For additional important information, visit 
Thrivent.com/disclosures.

29027B  N1-16

It means having confidence that your financial 
bases are covered. And, that you’ve prepared 
for many of retirement’s uncertainties—and 
opportunities—so you can live life to the fullest.
Let Thrivent Financial help you retire fearlessly. 
Contact me today!

WHAT DOES IT MEAN TO 
RETIRE FEARLESSLY?

Appleton, Wisconsin • Minneapolis, Minnesota
Thrivent.com • 800-847-4836

Keith V Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate
1239 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-2232

Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thrivent

Are you ready to make a smart college choice or know someone who is? Are you 
looking to change or advance your career? 
Join us on Tuesday, June 7 from 4:30-6 p.m. for College Exploration Night and find 
out why more than 1,700 students chose LTC last year.

LTC offers more than 60 programs including new programs in Security and 
Corrections and Agribusiness Science & Technology. During the event, participants 
will have the chance to get a general college overview, receive an informative tour 
of specific program areas, listen to a panel discussion from current students and 
learn more about the flexible learning options available including programs that 
are offered 100% online.  PLUS, you’ll be eligible to win a FREE Chromebook.  The 
agenda for the event is as follows:
4:30 pm    Program Begins.  Presentation: Advantages of a Tech College, Financial 
Aid Overview and Flexible Learning Options
4:50 pm     Program Area Tours.  Choose the career area which interests you most: 
Advanced Manufacturing/Automotive, Agriculture/Energy, Business & Technology, 
Health/Early Childhood Education, Public Safety
5:30 pm     Panel Discussion.  Hear from current LTC students about their decision 
to attend and ask questions
6:00 pm     Program Ends.  Drawing for Chromebook (must be present to win)
6:00 – 6:30 pm      Optional.  One-on-one questions with LTC career coaches, program 
experts and financial aid specialists and get started with college application assistance
Register online at gotoltc.edu/College-Exploration.

Lakeshore Technical College

The Wellness Center is an unsupervised fitness 
center at LTC. The room is equipped with treadmills, 

ellipticals, a stair machine, exercise bikes, jump ropes, exercise balls, mats, free 
weights and numerous weight machines. Wellness Center hours are Monday through 
Thursday 7:30 am - 10 pm, Friday 7:30 am - 4 pm, and Saturday & Sunday 7:30 am 
- 11 am. The LTC Campus & the Wellness Center will be closed Friday, Saturday, & 
Sunday, June 17 through July 31, 2016, as part of our energy conservation initiative. 
Also, the door code was changed in May, contact the school nurse to obtain the new 
code. Interested village residents must be 18 years old to use the facility, review and 
sign the policy forms, and complete a brief orientation. The Wellness Center Policy 
includes guidelines, dress code, and a release of all claims form. Contact the LTC 
school nurse for more information at 920.693.1111.

Wellness Center



Bonde’s Quik Mart 
We want to thank you for being patient through the new ZIP verification.  This 

is an extra step needed when using your credit/debit card at the pump.  It has been 
added to keep your cards and identity more secure.  Nothing goes as smooth as we 
think it should.  We appreciate your patience.

Things continually change, not only in our personal lives, but among businesses, 
too.   Bonde’s Quik Mart in Kiel is under new ownership.  It was a great 13 years.  
There are many parts of the business we will miss.   The decision had been given 
much thought and it is done.  The change you may see is a few new faces.  Three Kiel 
employees have joined the Cleveland team.   Welcome, Debbie, Hannah and Janet.  

If you haven’t joined Club CITGO yet, you really should.  You can get good deals 
each day and you can earn $1 rewards just by checking in on the phone app when 
you are in the store.  As always we offer Top Tier Quality CITGO gasoline.  Our 
refrigerated merchandiser will soon have summer produce.  We hope you are pleased 
with the new offerings around the store including our deli and bakery departments.  

We look forward to serving the community well into the future and will watch for 
you at neighborhood events.   Have a great summer.
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ALL ARE WELCOME AT

St. Thomas 
the Apostle 

Catholic 
Community

8100 Brunner Road
(Highway 42 & Brunner Road)

Newton, WI. 53063

Pastoral Leader: 
Sister Marlita Henseler
Phone: 920-726-4228

Mass Schedule:
Saturday: 4:30 p.m.

Sunday: 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m.
1:00 p.m. Spanish Mass

St. John St. Peter
Evangelical Lutheran Church
1251 W. Washington Avenue

Cleveland, WI  53015

Pastor David Endorf
693-8612

Christ invites all who are weary to
come to Him for rest, so don’t forget
the spiritual rest we all need and join

us this summer.  Services are:
Wednesday nights at              6:30 pm
Sunday mornings at                9:00 am

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for 
August 8-12 for Vacation Bible School

VFW Post 8974 News
Greetings village citizens from Cleveland VFW Post 8974,

By the time you read this article our Memorial Day ceremonies at the 
club house on May 30th will have past. This year we decided to give a short message 
on the VFW and or a veteran’s perspective regarding voting and our rights to vote 
in our democracy. Voting is an important way to support our democratic form of 
government and we urge all of our citizens to exercise their rights and vote, be it in 
the primaries and local, state and national elections.  Our post has decided to try and 
repair the running gear on our float and hopefully we can have it going for the Dairy 
Land Parade. Due to our aging membership we have changed our meeting times to 
2 PM in the afternoons on the last Monday of the month so that members can drive 
during daylight hours. 

Bryce Larson

Police Department
From February 2016 through April 2016, the Police Department responded to 155 
calls: Eight 911 misdials, four accidents, one ambulance request, twenty four agency 
assists, two alarms, eleven animal complaints, two civil complaints, one drug related 
incident, two disorderly conducts, one family trouble, two found/lost property, one 
harassment, two noise complaints, two parking complaints, four security requests, 
three suspicious person/vehicle complaints, seven thefts, one trespassing complaint, 
one vandalism, one warrant apprehension and several different traffic violations.

Stoltenberg's
General Merchandise & Funeral Services
127 years of service to Cleveland

Ph. 920-693-8741
1060 Hickory St., Cleveland

Cleveland Cub Scouts
Pack 3948 is doing a commendable service project of training a service 

dog for a young man with epilepsy.  Other organizations have taken 
advantage of this opportunity to help train.  If you have any questions, 

inquiries, or would like to offer your assistance, please contact Asst. Cub Master Steve 
Coffee at sjcoffee@yahoo.com.            Look for us in the DAIRYLAND FEST parade!
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FAITH, VIRTUE, FAMILY
We offer a faith-based education, 

which provides the foundation for a 
lifetime of success.

Free bus service is available through the 
Sheboygan Area School District.

Why choose Catholic School?
We offer excellent academics and enriching  
co-curriculars. We offer an excellent faith-
based education for 3PK through 8th grade. 

We offer tuition assistance, along with a 
before and after care program.

ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON
CATHOLIC SCHOOL
814 Superior Avenue
Sheboygan, WI 53018

920-452-1571
E-mail:   browng@sheboyganseton.org
Website: www.sheboyganseton.org

Please call for more information or a 
personal tour by our principal, 

Mrs. Regina Brown

Cleveland Athletic Club
The spring and summer ball season is upon us so please come join us at Veterans 

Park for games of baseball and softball for adults and children!  The Wildcats Baseball 
team weekend schedules are posted at many area businesses and have home games 
scheduled for June 5 (Cleveland State Bank Day), July 10 (Little League Day), July 
24, August 7 and August 14 (Let’s Make a Deal Day).  A brat fry accompanies all 
Sunday home games starting at 12:00 noon with game time at 1:00 pm.  Also, the 
women’s softball league plays on Wednesday evenings and began June 1st and the 
men’s “Over 30” softball league plays Thursday evenings throughout the summer 
and began on May 26th.

In addition, little league teams have begun play over the last few weeks of May 
with games beginning at 6pm and scheduled most evenings each week.  Also, on 
Friday evening, June 17th, Cleveland will host a 13U (ages 11-12) Baseball Tournament 
and a 14U (ages 12-13) Baseball Tournament all day Saturday June 18th.  Food and 
refreshments will be available both days along with plenty of excellent youth baseball.  
Furthermore, Little League Night at the Park (featuring four Cleveland little league 
ball teams) will be held on Friday evening July 8th with two ball games being played 
at 6pm and one game beginning at 8pm.   

  Also, many worthy applications were submitted for our scholarships presented 
annually to area high school seniors.  Three - $1000.00 scholarships were presented 
to the following student/athletes in May: Brittany Jaeger and Cassandra Schweitzer 
– Kiel High School and Marissa Schisel – Manitowoc Lincoln High School.  These 
scholarships would not have been made possible if it wasn’t for the generous support 
of local residents and businesses that attend our annual brat fry and raffle each 
February at the VFW Hall.  Good luck to this year’s recipients as they continue their 
education through college!

Lastly, our next two monthly meetings will be held Tuesday, July 5th and Tuesday, 
August 2nd at Veterans Park at 7 p.m. under the shelter area of the Wildcats Field 
Concession Stand for anyone interested. 

Cleveland Fish and Game News
Our summer trap league will be hosting a brat fry and cash shoot Sunday, June 

12. Food and refreshments will be available from 10am-7pm. There will be walk-
around raffles throughout the day. Also, the winning tickets for our cash raffle will 
be drawn at approximately 6pm. First prize for this raffle is $1000.00 cash. 

Saturday, June 18, several local sportsmen’s clubs will be hosting the 23nd annual 
HOOKED ON A HOBBY fishing event on Long Lake in Manitowoc County.  This 
is a free event for children 15 and under and their parents.  Volunteers will take 
the participants fishing from 8am until 11am.  Then, return to shore for a prepared 
lunch with prizes and awards.  Please contact Judy Bellin at (920) 682-3096 if you are 
able to donate time or fishing equipment (boat) or if you would just like additional 
information.

The 35th annual Cleveland Fishing Derby at Hika Park will be held July 29, 30 
and 31. There will be food, refreshments and raffles throughout the weekend. The 
Dave Steffen Band will be playing Saturday night. Raffle winners and fishing awards 
will be presented Sunday at approximately 4pm. For up to date information, please 
like us on Facebook at Cleveland Fish and Game. There we will keep you updated 
with current news and standings. 

If you’re interested in becoming a member or just learning more about Cleveland 
Fish and Game please join us at one of our monthly meetings. Meetings are held 
at our clubhouse on South Union Rd the second Monday of each month at 7pm. 
Please Join Us!

Statewide 
Will beat ANY competitors pricing! 

leatherneckspaintbrush.com 

 
 

Check us out at: 

Email: leatherneckspaintbrush@gmail.com 
Business Phone: (262) 443-2762 

FREE next day estimates available. We paint statewide. 1.5% 
of all proceeds are donated to disabled veterans. We are 
available for all of your interior and exterior painting needs!

Locally Owned 
Cleveland, WI Interior & Exterior Painting Service 



Chamber of Commerce

Vickie Frauenfeld
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
vfrauenfeld@bankatcsb.com

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  (920) 693-8181
Police:  (920) 693-3442

Public Works: (920) 693-8236

Advanced Disposal
(920) 458 - 6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

(920) 693-8671

Firefighter Appreciation
Our Village has depended upon VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTERS AND 1ST RESPONDERS for as long as I have lived here; 

and I believe for a very long time.  These dedicated men and women attend a minimum of two meetings per month and training, 
and are available at the ring of a phone to save our lives and our property.  They also hold brat fries and other fundraisers to 
buy equipment and training. 

IT IS TIME WE GIVE SOMETHING BACK!  A Citizen Group is raising funds to provide the Volunteers with an 
APPRECIATION DINNER.  Along with a very nice meal for the volunteer and significant other, our hope is we can raise enough 
money to provide each volunteer with a gift (gift cards, certificates, or tangible item) that will show our sincere appreciation. 

The date of the Appreciation Dinner has not been set, but anticipate sometime 3rd quarter 2016.  Cash drops will be located at 
several local businesses over the next months.  Checks can be made out to:  VOLUNTEER FIREMEN AND 1ST RESPONDERS/
Cleveland State Bank, and dropped directly at the bank.

If you have further suggestions to raise funds, or will donate time to assist our cause, please contact me. 
I have had the opportunity to view these volunteers at work.  Their PROFESSIONALISM is outstanding.  WE CAN REST 

WELL IN CLEVELAND KNOWING THEY ARE AVAILABLE TO HELP US.  Please give generously.
Patricia Tessmer (920) 333-0267 or (920) 693-2956

Public Works
SUMMER SEWER RATES:  From the May 25 - September 28 water meter readings (July 1 - October 1 water/sewer bills), 
the Sewer Utility will charge only for the average amount of water consumed December 1 through the May meter reading.  
This adjustment reflects the increased use of water for summer activities, such as gardening and pools, where the water 
does not enter the treatment system.  The Water Utility will charge for all water used.
YARD WASTE SITE HOURS:  CLOSED MONDAYS - Tuesday through Sunday, 7:30am – 8pm.  Availability is weather 
dependent, and the site may close on occasion for maintenance.  Call Public Works, (920)693-8236, and leave a message 
with your contact information if you have an extensive yard project outside of regular hours.  With sufficient notice, we 
can coordinate access for you or your contractor.  
GRASS CLIPPINGS:  Do not mow grass into the street.  Grass clippings and yard waste plug storm sewers, leading to 
water backups and flooding.  Please rake material out of the grate to drain the water if plugged.  If that doesn’t work, call 
Village Hall at (920)693-8181.
BUILDING PERMITS:  Building permits are generally required for building improvements, adding permanent or 
temporary structures or fencing, and completing repairs.  Due to the volume of requests, it is recommended you allow a 
minimum of FIVE business days from the time a building permit application is dropped off until approval; TEN business 
days for building additions, new homes, and commercial or institutional projects.  Applicants for projects involving new 
buildings or expansions, or changes in use, should meet with Village staff early in the planning process.  Contact Village 
Hall at (920)693 8181 to make an appointment.  The application form is available on the Village website, www.clevelandwi.
gov, and can be left in the Village Hall drop box.  Remember, fees double if work is started without a permit. 
OPEN BOOK/BOARD OF REVIEW:  The assessment roll will be open for examination on June 27, 4:30pm to 6:30pm, 
at Village Hall.  Board of Review will meet July 20, 5pm to 7pm, to hear and decide objections.  
More information is available on the Village website, www.clevelandwi.gov.


